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Dear Aruzhan, 
 
Congratulations! On behalf of the admissions committee, I'm delighted to inform you that you have been admitted to NYU Shanghai.
You have distinguished yourself as someone of enormous intellectual ability and potential, the type of student who can benefit from
the unique education offered at NYU Shanghai. 
 
Our goal at NYU Shanghai is to prepare an exceptional community of students  – half from China and half from the rest of the world  
– to look towards the future and make a global impact. NYU Shanghai's cutting-edge curriculum is enhanced by our location in the
fast-paced, cosmopolitan heart of China. Our unique structure fosters cross-cultural exchange and allows our students to graduate
ready to be comfortable anywhere and effective everywhere.  
 
When you return to your status page, you will see a checklist of next steps for admitted students, including how to accept your offer
of admission. Though you applied for Early Decision admission, you are no longer obligated to accept our offer of admission
because we have admitted you to an alternate program of interest at NYU, but you will still be expected to accept your offer of
admission by March 1. You can also learn how to view your financial aid award, if you applied for aid, on your status page. If we do

not receive your decision by the deadline, we will relinquish your space in our class. 
 
Once you confirm your enrollment, it is your obligation to withdraw any applications you may have submitted to other colleges and
universities.  
 
Please know that your offer of admission is contingent upon on successful completion of your existing academic program at a
performance level comparable to the one presented in your application. In addition, your ability to attend will depend on successfully
securing a visa, if necessary. Please visit our admitted student section of our website to review our expectations for admitted
students. 
 
Keep an eye out for an invitation to join the NYU Shanghai Class of 2024 Facebook group to start connecting and communicating
with your classmates. 
 
The admissions committee took note of the fact that you requested consideration for more than one program or campus within NYU's
global network. We concluded that NYU Shanghai is the part of NYU for which you are best matched, the place within the
university to which you should be admitted. 
 
Aruzhan, you should be extremely proud of your accomplishments, and I encourage you to celebrate with your family and friends
who have supported you on your intellectual journey thus far. Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to
my colleagues at shanghai.admissions@nyu.edu.    
 
We eagerly look forward to welcoming you this fall. 
 
Sincerely,    

 
Annie Lu 
Director of Admissions 
NYU Shanghai
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